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                                             Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes htzc  

                                                                June 4, 2019                                                                            

Members present: Chris Johnson, Bill Evenson, Laney McLaughlin, Linda Miller,  

Anthony Sharp, and  Brenda Oliver.   

Also present: Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chris Johnson with all standing for the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

The minutes of the May 7, 2019 meeting were read.  

Mr. Sharp moved to approve the minutes. Mr. Evenson seconded.  

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Recap of the May 21 and June 3, 2019 Trustee Meeting: 

At the May 21 meeting the Trustees looked at three PUD Districts. Buckhorn, York Farms, and 

The Commons at Outville Station were considered for time extensions. All three were denied 

extensions. 

The board worked on proposed changes to Article 10. Options were reviewed for adding a 

section addressing Solar Panels.  

The next scheduled meeting is August 6, 2019. There will be no meeting in July unless a review 

by the Zoning Commission is needed. 

At 8:30 p.m. Mr. Evenson moved to adjourn. Ms. Miller seconded. The motion passed with 

unanimous ayes.  

 

Respectfully submitted                 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary                   

Chris Johnson, Chair    

 

 

 

 


